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Comments: There was a reason for designating trails as hikers only, horse riders only, mountain bike only or a

combination of all.  As it stands now, when a trail is marked multi-use, there are many instances of mountain bike

riders "blasting downhill" without regard to other trail users. I'm not saying all such riders are on those trails, but

because they are silent, racing downhill, etc., there is little chance a horseback rider can quickly get out of the

way.  The other issue relates to motorized vehicles and this includes an E-bike.  It has a motor. If the people who

volunteer to help the forest service clear/maintain trails and they cannot use motorized vehicles or tools to do so,

then it stands to reason that E-bikes, with a motor, should not be allowed on trails.  Yes, it's great that people

want to get out and enjoy nature, but E-bikes do not belong there.


